Dear Parents,

As part of your child’s US History classroom experience, I will be showing a movie entitled Mississippi Burning on Tuesday, April 15, 2003. The story is about the investigation of three civil rights activists that disappeared after working in Mississippi. The film does include some objectionable language, but I have found it to be a valuable instructional tool.

Inasmuch as you, the parent, may interpret this learning situation as unacceptable, I wish to provide an optional learning activity for your child. He/she will work in another room and absolutely no attention will be called to their absence from the viewing.

It is important for my record keeping that you sign this letter and check your approval or disapproval so that I can make arrangements for this viewing.  If you have any questions, please call Mr. Anderson or me at Dixon High School (347-2958).

Sincerely,

Janis Perozzi

I approve of my child’s viewing of Mississippi Burning. X________________________________________

I disapprove of my child’s viewing of Mississippi Burning and prefer that he/she perform a different assignment.

X________________________________________

